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9/12/18
Meeting opened at 5:10 pm by Barb Dewyea

Present were: Barb Dewyea,  Sandy Vear and Marylou Durett.
 Adam Degree and Jubal Durivage were absent.  
 8/14/18 Minutes were read. Barb made a motion to accept the minutes, Sandy seconded. Approved.

No Treasurer’s report.

Kurt Salvas did not come. Due to rain the commissioners were not able to walk the cemetery looking for the pins marking the boundary. 

Wording for the ad for mowers was discussed. We decided on the following:

The Eden Cemetery Commissioners are looking for bids to mow and trim the cemetery for 2019. Must have insurance and must be able to provide insurance certificate. Anyone interested should send their bids to The Town of Eden, Attn: Eden Cemetery Commissioners, 71 Old School House Road, Eden Mills, VT 05653 by February 1st, 2019.

The walk through of the cemetery to make a list of veterans is tabled until Spring of 2019. 
Two new deeds need to be done when Jubal gets the information to Barb. 
Barb will get pricing for cleaning stones. Maybe having them done in Fall or Spring. Discussion on perpetual care.  
Next meeting will be Tuesday, October 9, 2018 at 5:00 pm.  

Barb moved that the meeting be adjourned, Sandy seconded it, all agreed.
Meeting adjourned 5:30 pm.

Respectfully submitted
Marylou Durett
Secretary

